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ELT+V enters its next phase as a project after teachers‘ 

and volunteers‘ successful pilots of the training materials.  

On the 4th of April 2022, the consortium of 

ELT+V met in Reus, Spain, for a 2-days 

meeting, hosted by Open Europe. The  

partners discussed the progress of the 

project and agreed on the next steps.  

During the meeting, the partrners had the 

chance to review the evaluations of the 

teachers and volunteers that participated 

in the “train-the-trainers” event in Lecco, 

Italy, during October 2021. These 

evaluations were the aftermath of the 

national pilotings. Partners had  requested 

the trainers to test the materials of all five 

modules with their own students and 

provide feedback through a specialized 

questionnaire.  

Partners collected the feedback from 

teachers and volunteers, they analyzed 

their responses , the effect of the activities 

on the students, and also the strengths and 

weaknesses of the 5 training modules. Also, 

they highlighted all the needed 

adjustments and improvements that need 

to be done on the training modules. This is 

an important step so the partnership can 

deliver a final, tested product. 

Next on the meeting’s agenda was the 

implementation of the second phase of 

the project. The consortium discussed 

about the next steps that they need to 

follow to ensure the effectiveness of the 

second project result.  

Specifically, the discussion of this topic 

was based on how to develop and 

finalize the online handbook which will 

support the upskilling in teaching national 

languages to refugees and migrants.  

The partners designed collectively the 

way that the online handbook is going to 

be presented to the public. They 

unanimously agreed on a specific 

template which is going to be developed 

in order to be used for the creation of the 

online handbook. 
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KEEP IN TOUCH 

 

Website: 

www.teachingmigrants.eu  

 

 

 

 

 

Erasmus+ is the European 

Union's programme to support 

education, training, youth and 

sport in Europe. It provides 

opportunities for millions of 

Europeans to study, train, and 

gain experience abroad.  

Find out more on:  

http://ec.europa.eu/program 

mes/erasmus-plus/  

This project has been funded 

with support from the European 

Commission. This publication 

reflects the views only of the 

author, and the Commission 

cannot be held responsible for 

any use which may be made of 

the information contained 

therein.  

 

Explore the ELT+V website! 

 

During the meeting in Reus, edEUcation ltd launched ELT+V’s project website which 

will host the downloadable resources and case studies. The website is accessible 

online and it is available in partners’ languages; English, Italian, Greek, Spanish and  

German.  

In the website you can find information about the project, the consortium, the 

project outcomes, news and upcoming events. The project outcomes will be 

uploaded after their finalization but currently you can find available the project’s 

scheme of work.  

You can access the website by following this link: http://teachingmigrants.eu/  
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